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Mentions 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Clean Water Days a success at Black Moshannon State Park 
http://www.centredaily.com/sports/outdoors/article147693404.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Landfill issue re-emerges in Moshannon Valley 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article147352259.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: natural gas official sees upsurge signs 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/04/natural-gas-official-sees-upsurge-signs/  
 
Bradford Era: The joke is on Highland Township (Opinion) 
http://www.bradfordera.com/opinion/the-joke-is-on-highland-township/article_277858d0-2ad8-11e7-
88a6-df8ae3b13215.html  
 
Air 
 
WITF: The good and the bad about Pennsylvania's air 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/04/the-good-and-the-bad-about-pennsylvanias-air.php 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Pittsburgh environmental groups launch initiative to help schools and child-care 
facilities address lead and radon 
http://www.pghcitypaper.com/Blogh/archives/2017/04/27/pittsburgh-environmental-groups-launch-
initative-to-help-schools-and-child-care-facilities-address-lead-and-radon  
 
Next Pittsburgh: 1,000 Hours a Year initiative will help local schools test for lead and radon 
http://www.nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/1000-hours-year-provide-400-thousand-local-schools-lead-
radon-testing/  
 
Next Pittsburgh: Optimus Technologies and Urban Redevelopment Authority help curb Pittsburgh’s car-
related pollution 
http://www.nextpittsburgh.com/environment/optimus-technologies-and-urban-redevelopment-
authority-help-curb-pittsburghs-car-related-pollution/  
 
Tribune-Review: E-cigarette industry gains allies in regulation fight  
http://triblive.com/politics/politicalheadlines/12236469-74/e-cigarette-industry-gains-allies-in-
regulation-fight  
 
Tribune-Review LTE: Protect clean air 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12210673-74/protect-clean-air  
 
Post-Gazette: Our right to clean air should extend indoors 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/04/29/Our-right-to-clean-air-should-extend-
indoors/stories/201704290012  
 
Climate Change 
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Centre Daily Times:  Protest over climate change, and Trump’s rejection of issue, stokes rallies 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article147650859.html  
 
Post-Gazette OPINION: Bret Stephens: Climate of total certainty 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/05/01/Bret-Stephens-Climate-of-total-
certainty/stories/201705010043  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Arbor Day adds more trees in memorium at Brandon Park 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/04/arbor-day-adds-more-trees-in-memorium-at-
brandon-park/  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Nevada Republican seeks to rewrite Endangered Species Act 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article147585994.html  
 
Bradford Era:  “My Growing Tree” program presented at area schools 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/my-growing-tree-program-presented-at-area-
schools/article_7185c5fc-2c7c-11e7-a235-335297507f6a.html  
 
Bradford Era:  Invasive plant species threatens Mill Creek 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/invasive-plant-species-threatens-mill-creek/article_fb88b752-2c7a-
11e7-a6ff-73294f726387.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Peters Township Council moving forward with park plan 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/washington/2017/04/28/Peters-Township-Council-moving-forward-
with-park-plan/stories/201704280032  
 
WJAC: Lyme disease: What you need to know 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/lyme-disease-what-you-need-to-know  
 
Daily American: DCNR secretary visits with conservationists at Laurel Hill 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/dcnr-secretary-visits-with-conservationists-at-
laurel-hill/article_837e298b-2d8f-53eb-b78f-d33717e255f5.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Person injured in Marshall Township hunting accident 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12251779-74/person-injured-in-marshall-township-hunting-accident  
 
Herald-Standard: Beth-Center students help stock trout in Ten Mile Creek 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/beth-center-students-help-stock-trout-in-ten-mile-
creek/article_19de8371-e640-5f41-abd2-212c4cd6e0bc.html  
 
Herald-Standard: Natural beauty; Spring optimal time to visit local waterfalls 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/natural-beauty-spring-optimal-time-to-visit-local-
waterfalls/article_df7016d3-4dcd-53ad-9f33-548f4755673d.html  
 
Herald-Standard: Lyme disease, tick presence predicted to be high in area 
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http://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/lyme-disease-tick-presence-predicted-to-be-high-in-
area/article_8b1897cf-fd78-59f2-88ad-d54aaa193cd7.html  
 
Tribune-Review LTE: Stop invasive pests 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12214594-74/stop-invasive-pests  
 
Observer-Reporter: American Rivers outlines Marianna dam-removal project  
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170429/american_rivers_outlines_marianna_dam-
removal_project 
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: Wind turbine may be added to Ross bus garage 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2017/04/28/Wind-turbine-may-be-added-to-Ross-bus-
garage/stories/201704210020  
 
 Post-Gazette: FirstEnergy looks to the feds for help with coal and nuclear 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/04/28/FirstEnergy-Chuck-Jones-
CEO-Akron-looks-to-the-feds-for-help-with-coal-and-nuclear/stories/201704280208  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Valley News Dispatch: Contract awarded for Parks Twp. nuclear dump cleanup 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12239672-74/contract-awarded-for-parks-twp-nuclear-
dump-cleanup  
 
Mining 
 
Standard Speaker: Still burning: Jeanesville fire a long way from being extinguished 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/still-burning-jeanesville-fire-a-long-way-from-being-extinguished-
1.2185816 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Spend the money on clean-coal research to modernize the industry 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/05/spend-the-money-on-clean-coal-research-to-
modernize-the-industry/  
 
Standard Speaker: Project to fill abandoned strip mine is in final stage 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/project-to-fill-abandoned-strip-mine-is-in-final-stage-1.2187315 
 
Tribune-Democrat OPED: Pam Synder: Coal forged our past, can power future 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/pam-snyder-coal-forged-our-past-can-power-
future/article_2f3230fe-2b6a-11e7-8f30-e3a71eca24c6.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Where coal was once mined, a garden now thrives 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/05/01/Botanic-gardens-
coal-mines-subsidence-economic-development/stories/201704300071  
 
Oil and Gas  
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Times News: Compressed natural gas stations coming to Pa 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/apr/26/compressed-natural-gas-stations-coming-pa 
 
Morning Call: Surveys holding up two permit approvals for PennEast's pipeline 
http://www.mcall.com/news/nationworld/pennsylvania/mc-penn-east-army-corps-of-engineers-
20170426-story.html 
 
Bucks Local News: Newtown Supervisors unanimously pass resolution opposing alternate route for 
PennEast pipeline project 
http://www.buckslocalnews.com/news/newtown-supervisors-unanimously-pass-resolution-opposing-
alternate-route-for-penneast/article_858666b5-c8f7-5cff-85b8-f2174fe0447b.html 
 
Bucks County Herald: Nockamixon maintain alert on alternate pipeline route 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/4-27-17/Nockamixon-maintains-alert-on-alternate-pipeline-
route.html 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Company trying new tactics to minimize drilling impacts 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article146928189.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Newest Trump order targets Obama’s marine sanctuaries for possible oil drilling 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/article147492219.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Natural gas royalty revision leaves Pa. family paying $5,700 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/04/28/Chesapeake-
royalty-deduction-Forba-Pennsylvania-Marcellus/stories/201704270030 
 
Beaver County Times: Chamber event features speaker who was instrumental in luring shell to Beaver 
County 
http://www.timesonline.com/timestoday/chamber-event-features-speaker-who-was-instrumental-in-
luring-shell/article_d2249eb6-2b63-11e7-9c83-13c67ff9a619.html . 
 
Post-Gazette LTE: Consider the benefits of natural gas development  
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/04/28/Cleaning-up-PWSA-Overhauling-water-
authority-cannot-be-more-vital/stories/201704300136 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Mountain Valley Pipeline plans moving forward 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/04/27/mountain-valley-pipeline-plans-moving-
forward.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Cecil to hold public hearing on well pad application 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170427/cecil_to_hold_public_hearing_on_well_pad_application  
 
WJAC: Group lives in trees for more than a year to protest pipeline 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/group-lives-in-trees-for-more-than-a-year-to-protest-pipeline  
 
Tribune-Review: Salem Township neighbors, land heal year after pipeline explosion 
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http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12210099-74/salem-township-neighbors-land-heal-year-after-
pipeline-explosion  
 
Post-Gazette: Registry will study health impact from living near shale gas wells 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2017/05/01/Registry-will-
study-health-impact-from-living-near-shale-gas-wells/stories/201705010018  
 
Vector Management 
 
Pike County Dispatch: Clock Ticking On Start Of Lyme Season 
http://www.pikedispatch.com/ 
 
Waste 
  
Scranton Times: Whole region has standing on big dump 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/whole-region-has-standing-on-big-dump-1.2185708 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Prescription drug disposal and collection sites detailed 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/04/prescription-drug-disposal-and-collection-sites-
detailed/  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Brookville residents recycle, but not in borough 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/brookville-residents-recycle-but-not-in-
borough/article_75ccfc1b-0d02-520d-b7f3-d57fa5599524.html  
 
Bradford Era:  Law enforcement:  Use caution with litter debris 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/law-enforcement-use-caution-with-litter-debris/article_12031eaa-
2c7b-11e7-bcdb-af15c28bab4f.html  
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News:  Drug “take-back” on Saturday 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-04-29/News/Drug_takeback_Saturday.html  
 
Citizens’ Voice: DEP has new tool to speed up construction permit process 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/dep-has-new-tool-to-speed-up-construction-permit-process-1.2187326 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pittsburgh expanding tech tactic for litter 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/04/27/pittsburgh-expanding-tech-tactic-for-
litter.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Science: Worms provide solution to plastic bag pollution 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/bizwomen/news/latest-news/2017/04/science-worms-provide-
solution-to-plastic-bag.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter: Thanks for making litter a loser on Clean Up Day in Monroeville  
http://triblive.com/local/monroeville/12238686-74/letter-thanks-for-making-litter-a-loser-on-clean-up-
day-in  
 
Tribune-Review: Aleppo volunteers fill 47 bags of litter from township streets  
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http://triblive.com/local/sewickley/12227411-74/aleppo-volunteers-fill-47-bags-of-litter-from-
township-streets  
 
post- Gazette: Diana Nelson Jones' Walkabout: ‘Smart’ trash can proposal an economical choice for all 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/diana-nelson-jones/2017/05/01/Diana-Nelson-Jones-Walkabout-
Smart-trash-can-proposal-an-economical-choice-for-all/stories/201705010010 
 
Herald-Standard: Volunteers come together to Clean up Donora 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/mon_valley/volunteers-come-together-to-clean-up-
donora/article_91a61cb5-cc44-5008-9417-497b1aecf0af.html  
 
Valley News Dispatch: Pittsburgh Mills mall hard-to-recycle event returns May 13 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/11990238-74/pittsburgh-mills-mall-hard-to-recycle-event-
returns-may-13  
 
Water 
 
Times Leader: Local burden to reduce Susquehanna River pollutants critiqued by Luzerne County 
officials 
https://timesleader.com/news/local/654683/local-burden-to-reduce-susquehanna-river-pollutants-
critiqued-by-luzerne-county-officials 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Warwick ice rink drawing from well in contaminated area to connect to public 
water 
http://www.theintell.com/news/horsham-pfos/warwick-ice-rink-drawing-from-well-in-contaminated-
area-to/article_e94cba46-26d7-11e7-80cf-9b807a3ba02e.html?hp=bottom-unwellhome 
 
Centre Daily Times:  “Fish attractors” made from energy companies’ scrap plastic pipe 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article147583864.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times:  Sayre Council accepts bids for major sewer project 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_379d3606-9780-597f-89d9-eee6f85f374a.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Medical waste clogged tank to Danville treatment plant 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/050117/page/1/story/medical-waste-clogged-tank-to-
danville-treatment-plant  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Pennsylvania American Water files request for 17 percent rate increase 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/050117/page/3/story/pennsylvania-american-water-files-
request-for-17-percent-rate-increase  
 
Post-Gazette: State makes grants for water, sewer repairs 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2017/04/28/State-makes-grants-for-water-sewer-
repairs/stories/201704140010  
 
WPXI: Water main break floods street in Pittsburgh neighborhood 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/water-main-break-floods-street-in-pittsburgh-
neighborhood/517987609  
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Observer-Reporter: EDITORIAL Risks are too great to keep Marianna dam intact  
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170430/editorial_risks_are_too_great_to_keep_marianna_dam_intact 
 
Post-Gazette EDITIORIAL: Cleaning up PWSA: Overhauling water authority cannot be more vital 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/04/28/Cleaning-up-PWSA-Overhauling-water-
authority-cannot-be-more-vital/stories/201704300136  
 
Valley News Dispatch: Emergency hydrant flushing completed in Springdale Township 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12239832-74/emergency-hydrant-flushing-completed-in-
springdale-township  
 
Daily American: Conservation district touts new mapping system 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/conservation-district-touts-new-mapping-
system/article_3a159686-2b93-11e7-99b4-cb91213988ff.html  
 
WESA: Your Meds Can Pollute The Water Supply, But CMU Chemist Found A Way To Break Them Down 
http://wesa.fm/post/your-meds-can-pollute-water-supply-cmu-chemist-found-way-break-them-
down#stream/0  
 
WESA: PWSA Board Approves Contract For Consultants To Help With Restructuring 
http://wesa.fm/post/pwsa-board-approves-contract-consultants-help-restructuring#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Chateau street closed following water main break 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12251704-74/chateau-street-closed-following-water-main-break  
 
Tribune-Review: Mayor's race may be pivotal for Jeannette sanitation workers 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12207765-74/mayors-race-may-be-pivotal-for-jeannette-
sanitation-workers  
 
Valley News Dispatch: Brackenridge plan to use chloramines to treat water leads to lead worries 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12123939-74/brackenridge-plan-to-use-chloramines-to-
treat-water-leads-to-lead-worries  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era:  Official:  Spread the word about Farm Bureau benefits 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/official-spread-the-word-about-farm-bureau-
benefits/article_af54b4a2-2aeb-11e7-a0bf-2364ddadfcde.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Even one chicken needs a plan 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/even-one-chicken-needs-a-plan/article_c9350dc8-3716-
5547-8e47-7ae815aadfcf.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Inaugural Climate Day event promotes stewardship of the Earth 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article147695099.html  
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Centre Daily Times:  NY state saves $20M through green energy, recycling 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article147705304.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Trump stumbled on health care and immigration, but he’s been a “wrecking ball” on 
the environment (opinion) 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article147622409.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  West Branch School District receives Governor’s Award for Environmental 
Excellence  
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/west-branch-school-district-receives-governor-s-award-
for-environmental/article_8a995378-d2c9-542c-854b-c97bf141cbc5.html  
 
Beaver County Times: At least one injured in steel furnace explosion in New Brighton 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/local_news/at-least-one-injured-in-steel-furnace-explosion-in-
new/article_2d18b95e-2b6b-11e7-a04e-5f80fffaa2f9.html  
 
Post-Gazette: 1 badly burned, another injured in explosion at Beaver County steel plant 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/west/2017/04/27/Beaver-County-steel-plant-explosion-victim-
badly-burned/stories/201704270161  
 
The Allegheny Front: Jared Diamond on What We Can Learn From Traditional Societies 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/jared-diamond-on-what-we-can-learn-from-traditional-societies/  
 
WJAC: State police partaking in National Prescription Drug Take Back Day  
http://wjactv.com/news/local/state-police-partaking-in-national-prescription-drug-take-back-day 
 
Tribune-Review: PA 6th in number of lead-poisoned children  
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12239094-74/pa-6th-in-number-of-lead-poisoned-children  
 
WESA: New Allegheny County Program Offers Lead Paint Remediation For Renters And Homeowners 
http://wesa.fm/post/new-allegheny-county-program-offers-lead-paint-remediation-renters-and-
homeowners  
 
Valley News Dispatch: Damaging winds possible with noontime storms, National Weather Service says 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12251529-74/damaging-winds-possible-with-noontime-
storms-national-weather-service-says  
 
Post-Gazette OPINION: The big danger of lead poisoning 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/04/30/The-big-danger-of-lead-poisoning-Bernard-
D-Goldstein-BeLinda-Berry/stories/201704300162  
 
Post-Gazette: PUC chairman looks for balance between consumer, utilities 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/in-the-lead/itl-2017-leaders/2017/05/01/PUC-chairman-looks-
for-balance-between-consumer-utilities/stories/201705260037  
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